
 

 

Maryland Department of Planning   •   301 West Preston Street, Suite 1101   •   Baltimore    •   Maryland   •   21201 
 

Tel: 410.767.4500   •   Toll Free: 1.877.767.6272   •   TTY users: Maryland Relay   •   Planning.Maryland.gov 

Wes Moore, Governor 
Aruna Miller, Lt. Governor 

Rebecca L. Flora, AICP, Secretary 
 

 

November 13, 2023 

The Honorable Steuart L. Pittman, Jr., County Executive 
Arundel Center, 44 Calvert Street 
Annapolis, MD 21404-1831  

 

Dear County Executive Pittman: 

Anne Arundel County amended its adopted growth tier map, in accordance with Subtitle 5, 
Title 1, of the Land Use Article, Annotated Code of Maryland, on June 6, 2022, as Figure 1-5 
of its Master Plan for Water Supply and Sewerage Systems. 

The Maryland Department of Planning has reviewed the revised growth tier map and, for 
purposes of Section 1-505 of the Land Use Article, has no “comment”. As such, no public 
hearing is required under Section 1-507 of the Land Use Article.  

As provided for in Section 1–509 of the Land Use Article, any growth tier map amended and 
adopted by a local jurisdiction outside of the comprehensive plan process must be 
incorporated into the comprehensive plan at the time the County will be scheduled to 
conduct its next 10-year comprehensive plan review under Section 3-301 of the Land Use 
Article, or the growth tier map shall be considered not adopted for purposes of Section 9–
206 of the Environment Article. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Dubow at 410-767-3370. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Charles W, Boyd, AICP 
Assistant Secretary of Planning Services 

 

cc: Jenny Jarkowsi, Planning & Zoning Officer, Anne Arundel County




